
 
 

 

Immersion Trip to NPH El Salvador 

March 7 - 12, 2020 
 

Join us for a one-week immersion trip to our NPH home in El Salvador. 

Experience firsthand how NPH USA transforms the lives of children! You will 

meet the amazing children, staff, and volunteers of NPH and learn about 

their daily lives. Whether you are new to NPH, or a longtime supporter, 

visiting our homes is the best way to see your impact in action. 

 

We will have the unique opportunity to stay at the NPH home. This will 

allow us to immerse ourselves in NPH life and culture. While the children 

are in school, you will help with the daily chores around the property, such 

as; working in the gardens, farm, kitchen, and other jobs assigned by the 

home. After a morning of work, relax and spend time with the pequeños in 

the afternoons. Additionally, you will have the opportunity to meet with 

the leadership of the NPH home, tour the home’s facilities, and hear from 

the children about their experience living at NPH. 

 
Note: An NPH USA chaperone will lead and oversee all travelers throughout the duration of 
the week. All chaperones are background checked, and are experienced volunteers. 

 

Cost: $1950 per person*  

Price includes: 

 Pre-trip orientation 

 Roundtrip airfare from Phoenix to San Salvador 

 On-site accommodations at the NPH home  

 Airport transportation 

 Meals while at NPH 

 NPH USA chaperone 

 Daily travel insurance 

 Trip to San Salvador to visit Monseñor Romero Center and Mass at 

Church of the Divine Providence, where Oscar Romero was 

assassinated along with a tour to his home.  

 

Due to space restrictions at the home the trip is limited to 20 students.  

 

Payment Schedule 

 $875 non-refundable deposit due by November 20, 2019 

 $1075 Remainder due January 22, 2020, along with all traveler forms 

 
 

Register online at nphusa.org/es2020-37/ 
For more information, please contact Belinda Roda at broda@nphusa.org 

or call (480) 979-9449 or travel@nphusa.org. 

 

 

 

About NPH El Salvador  

Opened in 1999, NPH El 

Salvador is home to over 200 

children. Casa Sagrada Familia 

(Holy Family), located in 

Texistepeque near the border of 

Guatemala, was constructed in 

2004. There is a school, chapel, 

peace garden, dining room and 

kitchen, clinic, houses for boys, 

girls and babies, vocational 

workshops and an “open 

classroom” that serves youth 

with no previous education.  
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